
 

Design Charrette Workshops 
Opportunity for stakeholders to collaborate,  

explore and share a broad diversity of design ideas 
 

The City is hosting three public meetings to provide residents, properties owners, 

business owners, and other stakeholders an opportunity to have a better understanding 

of Form-Based Code and contribute to the development of the new development 

standards proposed for the Commercial Mixed Use and Residential-30 zones in the 

northwest corner of the City. 

 

Feel free to attend one or attend all 

The workshops will provide information and seek input on such things as:  

• building types  

• heights 

• frontage types 

• streetscapes 

• building placement 

• setbacks 

• parking requirements 

• pedestrian connections  

• more….  

 

 

More information: 

Angelie Stahlnecker 

Plng & Bldg Administrator 

253-238-4125  astahlnecker@cityoffircrest.net  

https://www.cityoffircrest.net/19th-and-mildred/ 

January 21 January 22 January 23 

Come learn and about 
Form-Based Code and 

draft ideas 

Contribute and  build on 
the input from the first 

night  

Review and comment 
on the cumulation of 

the previous two nights 
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